
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

Dear Families, Friends & Community,

We are well on our way to the end of our first term of the year, with only 

three weeks to go before we break on Holy Thursday (28th March).

We have welcomed our Foundation students, Lachlan, Blake and Jack to 

full time school this week. They are certainly thirsty for learning and have 

done a great job adjusting to school life at St Joseph’s.

Last Friday, Year 6 leaders Charlee, Lincoln, Hannah and Kaidee met with 

me for a special goal setting meeting at the Chiltern Bakery. They 

discussed some ideas of what they would like to see before they leave at 

the end of 2024. These goals included: leading classroom Maths learning; 

running games in Sport every second week; an artistic tea cup challenge; 

‘dress up your pet’ competition and the major one, improvements on the 

chook shed. Some fantastic plans, Year Sixes!

We gathered together for community prayer yesterday. We officially 

welcomed Fr Peter and blessed all the wonderful things ahead of this 

year. 

Students have been very busy with assessment tasks to provide data to 

compare learning growth over the course of the year. Our Year 3 & 5 

students will be sitting the NAPLAN (National Assessment Program) tests 

next week, where we encourage them to do their best as it is another 

piece of data to track their progress. 

Enjoy a relaxing three day long weekend with the public holiday on 

Monday March 11th. We look forward to seeing you for morning tea on 

Friday for Cancer Council fundraiser, led by Tai Buchanan. 

Jenny

Have a good week.

Jenny

 

Thank you                 

 Jenny

 

 

Newsletter Term  1-  Week 6  - March 8th, 2024

St Joseph’s acknowledges and pays respect to 
the traditional custodians of the lands on which 
our school is built. 
We pay our respect to elders past, present and 
future. We commit ourselves to working in 
partnership with Aboriginal people for 
reconciliation and justice.

 

ENROLMENTS OPEN
Telephone: (03) 5726 1388  

principal@sjchiltern.catholic.edu.au

St Joseph’s Chiltern is a Child Safe school. We value, 
respect and empower all our students to be safe. 

Revelations 21:5 & our Catholic 
Education Sandhurst theme for 2024

mailto:principal@sjchiltern.catholic.edu.au
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DATES TO REMEMBER TERM 1 2024

WEE
K Dates & Items 

7 Monday March 11th Labour Day Public Holiday 

7 Wednesday March 13th - Friday 
March 15th  

NAPLAN Testing Year 3 & 5

7 Friday March 15th Stop Cancer Morning Tea Fundraiser 10am 
ALL WELCOME

8 Tuesday March 19th St Joseph’s Day Feast 

8 Thursday March 21st Harmony Day 

8 Friday March 22nd Caritas Ks Solidarity Walk 

9 Monday March 25th PSG- Parent support group meetings

9 Tuesday March 26th PSG- Parent support group meetings

9 Wednesday March 27th Family Sports Night  5:30pm- 7pm 

9 Thursday March 28th Holy Thursday
Last day of Term 1
Casual clothes 
Easter Raffle drawn End of Term 1 finish at 2:30pm 

9 Friday March 29th Good Friday 

Sunday March 30th Easter Sunday

Monday April 15th Term 2 begins 

 
St Joseph’s Chiltern is a Child Safe school. We value, respect and empower all our students to be safe. 

2024 SCHOOL CLOSURE DAYS

Term 2 May 23rd and May 24th

 Term 3 Friday August 23rd

 Term 4 Monday November 4th

Friday December 16th



Our School Wide Expectations



ABSENT STUDENTS
IF YOUR CHILD IS ABSENT FROM SCHOOL, PLEASE NOTIFY US BY USING 

THE STUDENT ATTENDANCE TAB ON PAM BEFORE SCHOOL. 
PAM Link here

SIGN IN AT OFFICE
Please note that all parents/ carers need to come via the office to sign your child 
in/ out of school, when late or leaving early. If arriving for an assembly or other 
event, we request that you please sign yourself in as part of our Child Safety 
practice. Thank you.

St Joseph’s Chiltern is a Child Safe school. We value, respect and empower all our students to be safe. 

2024 VICTORIAN SCHOOL TERM DATES

               Term 1:  Tuesday January 30th - Thursday 28th March 

(*Easter March 29th to April 1st) 

                      Term 2:   Monday April 15th - Friday June 28th 

Term 3:  Monday July 15th -  Friday September 20th 

Term 4: Monday October 7th -  Friday December 20th TBC

https://pam.sjchiltern.catholic.edu.au/login/default.aspx?ReturnUri=%2f


St Joseph’s Chiltern is a Child Safe school. We value, respect and empower all our students to be safe. 

CARITAS Ks WALK 
Compassion in action

Friday March 22nd 10am
Wear hat, sunscreen and sneakers/ runners

Students can bring a bucket to experience what it 
is like to carry water over long distances

Please bring a note donation per family - all money 
goes directly to Caritas Australia’s Project 

Compassion 

Did you know? Every day, thousands of women 
and children around the world need to cover many 
kilometres each day to fetch water, obtain food, get 
to school or market, or simply to survive. Caritas 
Australia supports many communities living in 
poverty to source clean water. 

Thank you 
for 

supporting 
5 cent 
Fridays 

for Caritas 
in Term 1! 



St Joseph’s Chiltern is a Child Safe school. We value, respect and empower all our students to be safe. 



St  Joseph’s Chiltern is a Child Safe school. 
We value, respect and empower all students to 
be safe.   

a 

STUDENT AWARDS 
Week 6 Term 1 

Foundation /Year 1/ 2 KH: 
Cleo Weekley: WE ARE LEARNERS: Well done to Cleo for making big jumps in her learning so far this year. 

Cleo listens to feedback and brings her best to new challenges. 

Year 3/4/5/6 GT & LE: 

Elsie Andrews:WE ARE RESPONSIBLE. For being ready to learn with all her belongings for each 
lesson, and making good choices about her learning partners in group tasks.

Principal’s Award: Scarlet Clarke: Your enthusiasm for learning really stands out. You are a great example 
to the younger students. Well done!

Week 5 Term 1 
Foundation /Year 1/ 2 KH: 
Isabelle Salmon: WE ARE LEARNERS: A pat on the back to Isabelle for developing independence during 

learning time. Isabelle shows 100% effort, particularly in word work and daily review time. Well done, Izzy. 

Year 3/4/5/6 GT & LE: 
 Lincoln Panlook: WE ARE RESPONSIBLE. For his can-do attitude in the classroom with jobs and leading 
others in our PBIS expectations on the playground.

Harrison Walker: WE ARE LEARNERS. For working hard on actively listening and removing distractions.

Principal’s Award: Jackson Walker: for really trying to be a great learner, especially in Italian this week! 
Keep it up.

POSITIVE 
BEHAVIOUR FOCUS:

We use equipment properly

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

Zander Salmon 



St Joseph’s Chiltern is a Child Safe school. We value, respect and empower all our students to be safe. 





St Joseph’s Chiltern is a Child Safe school. We value, respect and empower all our students to be safe. 

To be an eligible beneficiary, you must hold a Centrelink Health Care 
Card, Pensioner Concession Card or Veterans Affairs Gold Card.  

Please contact the office for an application form.






